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President’s Desk

Lemon Grove
Loyal Order of Moose Lodge 1713

August  2021 Newsletter

Greetings Brothers & Sisters, 
 
Well August is now upon us and it promises to be a warm one! The Convention in Ohio was informative and I'm 
hoping the mid-year conference in September in Sparks NV will give a better understanding of how to better 
promote our lodge and attract new members. 
 
We need volunteers, there are several committee chairs that stand vacant. If you would like to be on the committee, 
please reach out to one of the board of officers. The Fellowship committee requires you to hold the Fellowship 
degree and Moose Legion committee requires you to be a Moose Legionnaire. All other committees require you to 
be a lodge member in good standing, so please think about volunteering. 
 
Lastly, we are sad to announce that our Fraternity has lost one of its own, Mr. Roger "Robi" Roberts. Robi was a 
Pilgrim, past Governor and past Administrator for our lodge.  Please join me in sending condolences to his family. 
 
Fraternally, 
Jim Tillis 
President 
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WOTM 2267
Officers

Sr. Regent
Stacy Sorensen

Jr. Past. Regent
DeeDee Tillis

Secretary
Constance Johnson

Treasurer
Teresa Timm

Submit articles
& Suggestions to:

 Teresa Timm
Chapter2267@mooseunits.org 

Lemon Grove Moose Lodge 1713
Lemon Grove Chapter 2267

9062 Memory Lane, Spring Valley, CA 91977
Office: 619-463-4672  Social Quarters:619-463-6444

LOOM 1713
Officers

President
Jimmy Tillis

Vice President
 Jimmy Welch

Chaplain
Manny Romo

Treasurer
Vacant

Jr. Past President 
Carlos Verduzco 

Administrator 
Terrance Kidred

Trustee(s)
Mark Robertson

Sergeant at Arms 
Jon Minich

Things to look forward to…

August is National Sandwich month!!!
Come down on Monday to enjoy the 

variety of sandwiches we will be 
serving up for ya!!

 District Picnic 
August 28th

At Escondido Lodge in the Park

Starts at 4 pm

WOTM 18th Birthday

DJ Wallace Shroyer and Aaron from 5:30-9PM 

& Fundraiser Dinner August 13th at 6PM

Save the date…
September 25th  the Luau

Follow us on Facebook  
    @LemonGroveMooseLodge#1713

WE ARE GOING GREEN!!!
Please make sure your contact information is up-to-date and 
current with Moose International or please email Teresa Timm 

at chapter2267@mooseunits.org

mailto:chapter2267@mooseunits.org
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 ILLNESS & DISTRESS:
Thoughts and Prayers for our sister Nancee Roberts and family for the loss of our brother Roger Roberts. Roger was a 
Pilgrim, past Governor, and past Administrator at our lodge home. Our condolences to the entire Roberts family at 
this time. 
If you have someone that is ill or needing prayers, please reach out to us so we can post it in our newsletter and/or 
help in anyway. Fraternally,

Chaplin- Manny Romo & 
Jr. Past Regent - DeeDee Tillis

Senior Regent

Dear Sisters,  

Summer is in full swing and I hope everyone is enjoying themselves. I'm happy to tell you, we received letters back, 
from both, our sponsor child Katrina, at Mooseheart and our Grandma Cris, at Moosehaven. Katrina is spending the 
summer with her family and Cris mentioned that they have been able to resume some outings like shopping away 
from Moosehaven.  

If you haven't read the June/July Moose magazine yet, there are some great articles about our Mooseheart senior 
class graduates of 2021, which I found very inspirational and brought me to happy tears. As I thumbed through the 
magazine, smack dab in the middle, is a picture of OUR KATRINA, modeling a Women of the Moose t-shirt for sale!!! 
I can't wait for us to send her a card when she gets back to Mooseheart, to congratulate her on her new modeling 
career.  

In July, some of our sisters and brothers attended the 2021 International Moose Convention in Cincinnati, the board 
attended the District meeting in Escondido and we celebrated National Hot Dog month every Monday with dishes 
like, childhood favorite, pigs in a blanket and chili dogs. Nancee Roberts, Fraternal Activities Chairmen held her 
fundraiser dinner, we saw line dancing come back and our lodge was able to extend our hours we are opened.  

In August, we have some things to look forward to, our Monday menu will be based on celebrating National Sandwich 
month, and we hope you'll come out to support and weekly line dancing will continue. August 13th will be a special 
day for the WOTM. Sherry Udell, our Mooseheart/Moosehaven Chairmen, will hold her fundraiser dinner, and we 
will celebrate our 18th birthday for our Chapter with a DJ and cake of course!!! Please come celebrate all of our 
women, who make up this wonderful community.  

In addition, to what we are already doing in August, please come out on August 28th for our annual District Picnic at 
the Escondido lodge. Everyone is invited for a beautiful evening BBQ and feel free to stay and RV or tent camp. They 
have really made the grounds a perfect place to enjoy this district picnic and we hope to see everyone's happy faces.  

 

Yours truly, 

Stacy Sorensen 
Senior Regent  



   Happy Birthday From Lemon Grove Lodge

Bring this coupon to the Social Quarters during your Birthday month and receive a 
complimentary beverage. This includes: Well Drink, Pint of Draft Beer, or Non-Alcoholic Beverage.
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LOOM
Frederick Nippins 8/1
Lewis E. Meyer 8/3
Michael Miles 8/3
Donald C. Brooks 8/8
Chi Lee 8/8
Ted Arrington 8/9
Mike A. Parker 8/12
James L. Gale 8/14
Mark Roberston 8/15
Walter Lomeli 8/16
Ed Southcott 8/16
Rob Henry 8/19
Chris Hagan 8/21
Tony Millan 8/22
Herbert Said 8/22
James V. Bruce 8/22
Roger B. Martin 8/24
Bradley N. Nelson 8/24
Keith Langman 8/27
Robert Morbeu 8/28
Terence S. Kindred 8/29
William Sales 8/30
Scott A. Derouville 8/30
Mario Moreno 8/30

WOTM
Virginia Zimmerman 8/1
Gayle Curtis 8/2
Lori Lynne Rubalcaba 8/4
Jackie Elizarraraz 8/4
Delana Tillis 8/7
Vera Harvey 8/9
Louise Oswald 8/11
Margie Harviston 8/11
Mary L. Garcia 8/12
Amanda Plummer 8/12
Deborah Said 8/15
Brook Hernandez 8/15
Naomi Parker 8/16
Karren Fidler 8/16
Susan Cates 8/19
Lisa Starba 8/21
Terry Westergard 8/23
Judy James 8/23
Yvonne Davenport-Sparhawk 8/24
Kathy Hagan 8/27
Theodora Moriarty 8/29
Amaryll Simsay 8/29
Nancy Kemp 8/31
Samantha Tattan 8/31
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Upcoming Events...

NON PROFIT
ORGANIZATION

U.S. POSTAGE PAID
EL CAJON, CA
PERMIT #250

Lemon Grove Moose Lodge
9062 Memory Lane
Spring Valley, CA 91977

DATED MATERIAL

Address service requested

Rev A

––––––

● Monday Night Dinners are Great!  -  August 2,9,16,23,30

● Wednesdays are Burgers & Brats night 

by Manny Romo & Jimmy Welch – August 4,11,18,25

Line Dancing on Wednesdays starting at 6:30pm

● Thursdays – Line Dancing w/MB starts at 6:30PM – August 5, 12, 19, 26

● Friday Night Dinners are scrumptious  -  August 6,13,20,27 

● WOTM 18th Birthday and fundraiser dinner August 13th   

● For the WOTM birthday celebration we have DJ Wallace Shroyer and Aaron entertaining us from 

5:30-9PM on Friday August 13th 

● Moose Legion Full Breakfast Sunday August 15th at 9AM 

● NASCAR BRICKYARD 400 August 15th starts 10AM 

HAPPY HOUR PRICES DURING THE RACE w/Nacho Bar 
● District meeting at Kearny Mesa August 15th General Meeting @ 11am

● NASCAR MICHIGAN 400 August 22nd Starts at noon 

Happy Hour during the Race 
● District Picnic at Escondido lodge August 28th  starting at 4PM

● SAVE THE DATE IN SEPTEMBER FOR OUR LUAU on September 25th
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